
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Announcement 

Opening of the Financial Proposals 

MINISTRY OF LOCAL ADMINSTRATION  

RFP for Professional Engineering Designing Services for the Establishment of 
a New Transfer Station in Al Dhleel Dumpsite at Zarqa Governorate 

 

Tender No. (2-D/SWM/2020) 
 

 
Date: 25th January 2021 

 

  Regarding the RFP No. 2-D/SWM/2020 dated 21th September 2020 and due to incomplete quorum of 

the Special Procurement Committee, we hereby announce that we Could not open the submitted  financial  

proposals at the determined time in the announcement Dated on  20th January 2021, so that the 

public opening of the financial proposals of the technically passed submitted proposals will be 

done on Thursday ,28th January 2021, at 12:00 pm. (Jordan Local Time) in the Ministry of Local 

Administration, 3rd Floor, Zahran Str., 3rd Circle, Amman, Jordan. 

 

Your Sincerely,  

Eng. Hussain Mhaidat 

Secretary General  

Chairman of the Special Procurement Committee 

Ministry of Local Administration   


